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STATEMENT OF THE SUPERVISORY BOARD  

 

Having examined the financial statements for 1 January - 31 December 2024 prepared 
by the Board of Directors as well as the Auditors’ Report, the Supervisory Board 
proposes to the General Meeting that the financial statements be adopted, and the 
profits used as the Board of Directors proposes.  

Helsinki, 18th of March 2025  

 

Jyrki Halonen  
Chairman of the Supervisory Board 


